
Ravelston Park – Representation 028 

From: Heidi Wishart <REDACTED>  
Sent: 13 April 2022 08:26 
To: Commercial Property <Commercial.Property@edinburgh.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ravelston Park Pavilion - support 
 
Hi, 
 

This is simply a message of support regarding the transfer of Ravelston Park Pavilion and land 
indicated by the redline boundary to the ownership of Blackhall Community Trust. As a local 
parent I would be delighted for this to be approved as it will benefit the community enormously. 
 

Many thanks 

Heidi Wishart 
REDACTED 
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